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Christmas Lights: Donna Reynolds has expressed her appreciation and wants to thank all High 
Desert Estates residents for their beautiful display of Christmas lights!  

Garbage and Recycle Trash Cans: It is requested that all residents get their trash cans off the road 
and tucked away as soon as you can… preferably by the end of garbage pick-up day! If you will be 
gone, perhaps you can ask a neighbor to help and offer to reciprocate. When cans are quickly 
removed from the road: you do not advertise you may not be home, they no longer create the 
potential for a traffic hazard, and they may also avoid creating an issue when snow plowing. It was 
noted that during a recent snowfall, 8 residents left their garbage cans on the road creating a 
narrowed traffic lane with large piles of snow on the road making it difficult to plow! Thank you for 
your help with this! 

Warm regards, from your Newsletter Editors, Mike & Petra S. Berger 

Volunteer… Your HELP makes a Difference, is Needed, and is Truly Valued! 

Notes from the Chair 
Diane Dendy 

HOA Monthly Board Meeting: Our next regular meeting is on February 9, 2021 at 6:30 pm in 
the HOA office. We will maintain social distancing and wear face coverings. It was good to 
have some community members join us at our last meeting! Please call 541-236-7284 and 
leave a message if you plan on attending! 
Members Needed: We are going to need two or three volunteers from our High Desert 
Estates community to join the HOA Board during our Annual Meeting this May! Please let a 
Board member know of your interest. Thank you! 
Goal Setting: The Board will be setting HOA Goals for the coming year. Please help us be a 
better volunteer team by providing input on how to improve our community! Call 541-236-7284, 
email https://www.desertsky.org/HDEHOA/ or leave a signed message in one of our four 
HDE mail drop boxes with your input. Some planned projects for this summer are painting a 
water cistern, painting white stop lines on Vicki and Lauren Roads, and changing sign poles 
from wood to metal. 
Roads: Even though we did not yet get a lot of snow so far this year, we Appreciate 
volunteers Bill Huret and Jim Perrigo who take care of our roads, including snow removal 
when needed.  
Water System: We recently needed to replace a water pump. Our water system continues 
running smoothly with good water pressure. We Appreciate our water master, Allen Dendy, 
for his hard work on our behalf! 

End of notes from the Chair - Stay safe! 
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